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Dates to
Remember

Monday 5 June
Year 11 Exams commence

Tuesday 6 June
Parents & Friends Association AGM 
6.00pm

Wednesday 7 June
Principal’s Coffee & Chat with Year 10 
Parents/Guardians

Thursday 8 June
Year 7 Immunisations - Round 2
Out of Uniform Day - Gold coin donation

Pizza Day

Friday 9 June
Year 11 Exams conclude

Monday 12 June
Queen’s Birthday Holiday - School 
Closed

Tuesday 13 June
Year 10 Exams commence

Wednesday 14 June
General Achievement Test (GAT)
10.00am - 1.15pm

Friday 16 June
Year 10 Exams conclude

Monday 19 June
Staff P/L Day - School Closed

Year 12 Oral Presentations

Wednesday 21 June
Year 10 Macbeth Excursion - Melbourne
LEAP Science & Wellbeing Excursion 
- Ecolink

Thursday 22 June
ICCES Winter Tour Departs - 
Shepparton

Friday 23 June
ICCES Winter Tour Returns
Hospital Expo Workshop - Ballarat 
Base

YEAR 8 ART EXHIBITION

Teaching in the Visual Arts is such 
a wonderful experience and this is 
highlighted when Highview students 
have the opportunity to display their 
fabulous talent. Earlier in the year, our 
Year 8s, along with the students of the 
Maryborough Education Centre, were 
invited to contribute to an exhibition of 
portraits at the Central Goldfields Art 
Gallery. The students were challenged 
to paint a large portrait of someone they 

admired or who was important to them. 
As part of our DELTA Program, the 
students also created a piece of writing, 
expressing gratitude to those in their lives 
who inspire them. The Exhibition opening 
was well attended by the Maryborough 
community. We invite everyone to see 
this exhibition before it closes on Sunday 
25 June.
Mrs Kate Edwards
Art Teacher
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YEAR 8 EXHIBITION Cont...
Year 9 visited Narmbool, a tourism farm on the other 
side of Ballarat, owned by Sovereign Hill. At the farm, 
we had two experiences. We examined the water 
quality of one of the small dams and also investigated 
the farm’s history and how the it worked. 
At the dam, students tested the water in many ways 
including: water temperature, PH testing, we also 
collected small insects which we examined in detail. 
At the farm we learned about history by looking at old 
homesteads and buildings. We also learnt about how 
the farm was run, visited the shearing shed and were 
given interesting talks. 
The day was enjoyable and we learnt about Narmbool.

Taylor Powers 9C

YEAR 8 ECOLINC EXCURSIONS
All four Year 8 Science classes trekked to Serendip 
Sanctuary to examine the creatures in the Wetlands.  
We then travelled to the Ecolinc laboratories in Bacchus 
Marsh where we chemically tested various samples 
of water to check the health of the water.  Biologically 
indicators (small animals and organisms) were also 
analysed to indicate the health of water systems.

Mrs Leisha Skilton
Chemistry Teacher

YEAR 9 NARMBOOL EXCURSION

YEAR 7 FOOD TECHNOLOGY
Students are enjoying the introduction of Year 7 Food 
Technology as part of Technology Studies in 2017. 
Students are being introduced to the basics of cooking; 
kitchen awareness, safety, hygiene, basic cooking skills 
and theory. Pictured are Year 7 students, Charlotte Barber 
and Ava Harrison learning table etiquette. 
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Students studying VCE Visual Communication & Design, Design & Technology, Interactive Digital Media and Food & 
Technology students to Melbourne last week to see the Top Designs Exhibition.
Top Designs is an inspiring exhibition of works produced by VCE Media, Design and Technology, Food and Technology, 
Systems Engineering, VCE VET Interactive Digital Media, and Visual Communication and Design students. It is 
organised by the Victorian Curriculum and Assessment Authority and displays the Top Folios from 2016 in each 
subject. Our students had the opportunity to view the developmental folios and design plans alongside the finished 
work. They were able to gain a clear picture of what they can achieve and what is expected of them in terms of 
developing a top quality folio of work.
The work was diverse - from furniture using wood and metal, garments and fashion items, graphic and product 
design, games, interactive digital media, film, publishing, photography, food menu plans to mechanical and electronic 
systems.

Jeanean Pritchard
Head of Arts

VCE TOP DESIGNS EXCURSION

EBT TRIKE BUILDING/REPAIR
If any Highview College families or friends have knowledge or expertise in Trike building and repairs, we would love 
to hear from you!
Please contact coordinator Luke Treacy for more information, 54591000 or ltreacy@highview.vic.edu.au  

LOGO DESIGN WINNERS
Congratulations to Abbey Mottram for designing the winning logo for local business Wattle Grove Motel, to Harry 
Cain for being a finalist and a special mention to Ellena Edwards for her excellent contribution.

WINTER UNIFORM
With cold weather already upon us, here are a few points to remind parents/guardians and students of Highview’s 
requirements for winter uniform.
• Sports jackets are only to be worn during Sport (outdoor use only) and are not to be worn as an everyday item. 
A plain navy coat or jacket is acceptable. Macks stock plain navy spray jackets which work well over jumpers or 
blazers. Jackets are not to be worn in place of jumpers but are additional to wearing a jumper, if needed. 
• Highview blazers are now available at Macks and add considerable warmth (and style) to the school uniform.
T-shirts (including white T-shirts) are not part of the school uniform and should not be worn under shirts. White 
singlets or other items that do not show at the neck of the shirt are acceptable.
Sports hoodies will be available at Macks from Monday 19 June, so students participating in ICCES will be able to 
purchase prior to this event.
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YEAR 9 CAMP
In May, Year 9 students walked with a spring in their step 
towards the buses that would be talking us to the Lady 
Northcote Recreation Camp. We were greeted by our 
lovely camp leader Ash. She showed us our way around the 
camp. We then set up our rooms then headed to complete 
two of the six activities we would experience at camp. 
These included archery, raft building, giant swing, high 
ropes, Leap of Faith and bike riding. The delicious menu 
included pasta with a choice of bolognese, carbonara and 
vegetarian sauce. For dessert, ice cream with a choice 
of blue heaven, caramel, strawberry or chocolate topping. 
On the first night we got into pajamas, grabbed blankets 
and pillows and headed down to the hall to watch a movie 
called iRobot. After the movie it was into bed and talk for a 
little bit until lights out.

The next morning started a bit chilly. Despite that, it was a 
nice day for all the activities planned. For breakfast, it was 
a delicious choice of pancakes with maple syrup, toast 
or cereal. We then headed up to our rooms to finish our 
morning routine before everyone gathered in our groups 
to head off to our next two activities. By the time students 
had finished their activities it was lunchtime and the camp 
staff had prepared an arrangement of different salads and 
meats to put in a bread roll. Once everyone had finished 
their lunch, we then walked to our last two activities of 
the camp. Before we knew it if was time to come back 
to the camp for free time before tea. On the menu was a 
delicious chicken schnitzel with roast vegetables and for 
desert chocolate mousse. After tea, it was time for boot 
camp that consisted of tunnel ball, zigzag passes, boxing, 
funny team relays and questions, running and holding 
rocks above our head for 4 minutes. The boot camp was 
tiring and entertaining so after that the leaders sent us to 

go put on our pajamas and to have a shower if we wanted, 
we headed down to the hall again to watch the movie 
Blended. The movie finished and it was time to head to 
our cabins to get ready for bed and talk for a little while 
until lights out for the night.
The next morning was another cold one but it eventually 
warmed up. Students woke up and got dressed and 
headed down to the hall to be greeted by the array of 
food the camp cooks had prepared, it included eggs and 
bacon, toast and cereal. Once everyone finished breakfast 
they headed back up to the rooms they finished their 
morning routine and then packed up all their bags and 
beds. Teachers came around and inspected the rooms 
and then they took all their bags down to the games room 
to eventually be packed under the bus when it arrived. 
Everyone gathered in their groups for the last activity 

of the camp, The Mission. It was a scavenger hunt that 
consisted of different activities we had to complete as well 
as word puzzles we had to figure out all around the camp. 
The scavenger hunt finished just as the busses started 
to arrive, the teachers come out with the most delicious 
scones we had ever tasted. The Year 9s all got their 
bags from the games room, put them under the bus and 
hopped onto the bus. We said our last goodbyes to the 
camp leaders and the camp itself before the buses took 
off on the hour and a half drive home. The ride home was 
very quiet, as everyone tried to catch up on lost sleep.

Kaitlyn Mckimmie 9A
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A kidnapping has taken place! But have no fear, the Year 
9 Forensic Science class are investigating. Students 
examined the crime scene (aka the Biology lab set up for 
the task) and collected a variety of evidence which they 
will examine and test over the coming weeks alongside 
witness statements in order to solve the crime.

Mrs Leisha Skilton
Forensic Science Teacher

YEAR 9 FORENSIC SCIENCE
As part of the course for Unit 3 Chemistry, students needed 
to design their own investigation on an aspect of Chemistry 
involving Energy. The Year 12s designed numerous 
different tasks to examine how the voltage produced by 
chemical reactions changes under various conditions such 
as concentration, temperature and number of cells in a 
series.  Students collected a variety of data and produced 
Scientific Posters to discuss the experiments.  The posters 
are currently on display in the Chemistry lab.

Mrs Leisha Skilton
Year 12 Chemistry Teacher

YEAR 12 CHEMISTRY
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ICCES ATHS AWARDS ASSEMBLY

Nicholas Myers
2nd - Year 10 Male 200m A
3rd - Year 10 Male 100m A

2nd - Year 10 Male 
Long Jump

3rd - Year 10 Male 
Triple Jump

2nd - Year 10 Male Discus

Oliver McMullan
2nd - Year 10 Male 200m B
1st - Year 10 Male 100m B

Theresa Buchanan
1st - Year 7 Female 

Shot Put

Jai Howell
3rd - Year 7 Male Discus

Jayden Coghlan
3rd - Year 8 Male Javelin

Connor O’Shea
3rd - Year 11 Male 

High Jump

Charlie Harris
3rd - Year 7 Male 

Long Jump
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Highview’s Year 10 cohort recently attended the newly 
introduced Federation University Experience Day. 
Students were able to choose areas of interest and make 
their way around the campus to visit the faculties to 
engage in hands experience. The students found this to 
be a rewarding, insightful and eye opening day. Because 
of this, many students are now considering a university 
course post VCE!

Careers Department

YEAR 10 FedUni EXCURSION

It was helpful that we got to explore a career we were 
interested in more depth. A lot of the workshops and 
explanations were hands-on. We got to work in the 
Bio Labs, the Engineers’ Room and use some of the 
equipment. The paramedics had CPR monitors (to 
show if you are do CPR correctly) stretchers, a practice 
defibrillator and an ambulance we could look through. We 
were able to ask teachers and students questions and 
they were really helpful in providing their point of view. 

Samuel Hobbs 10D
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NOTE TO PARENTS
If you need to bring anything to school for your son/
daughter, we ask that you come to Reception first, even 
if your child has contacted you and suggested you meet 
at the front of the school. As a matter of safety for all our 
students, we need to be able to monitor who has contact 
with students and who is authorised to be on the school 
grounds. We thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Ms Marion Martin
Director of Pastoral Care

FROM THE ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT
Conveyance Allowance

The conveyance allowance is a form of financial assistance 
to help families in rural and regional Victoria with the cost 
of transporting their children to their nearest appropriate 
school/campus. The conveyance allowance is available to 
eligible students travelling by public transport, private car 
and public bus.  

In summary for Highview Students to be eligible:
• Students must attend their closest non-government 
‘Christian’ College
• Reside 4.8km or more from Highview
•  Reside 4.8km or more from the closest ‘Free Bus 
Service’ bus stop

Forms are available from the Highview Office. 

For more information please refer to 
www.education.vic.gov.au or contact the Highview office 
on 03 5459 1000. 

Camps Sports and Excursion Fund (CSEF)

CSEF is provided by the Victorian Government to assist 
families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and 
sporting activities.
If you hold a valid means tested concession card or are 
a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible for CSEF.
The CSEF is paid directly to the school and is allocated 
to the school camp/excursion portion of the school fees.
Forms will be accepted until 30 June 2017, however, 
forms are encouraged to be returned as soon as possible.

Forms are available from the office or our website.

For more information please refer to www.education.vic.
gov.au or contact the Highview office on 03 5459 1000. 

School Fee Payments – direct deposits

When making direct deposits into the Highview bank 
account for the payments of your fees please include a 
reference including your surname and account number.

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts Officer

FROM THE SPORT DEPARTMENT
Winners of Footy Tickets
HAWTHORN Vs GOLD COAST SUNS - SAT JUNE 10
BRAYDEN WRIGHT - Winner
COLLINGWOOD Vs PORT ADELAIDE - SAT JUNE 24
LACHLAN CAMERON - Winner
CARLTON Vs MELBOURNE - SUN JULY 9
IMANI DUNNE - Winner
Congratulations!

ROTARY OPPORTUNITY
Late last year the Rotary Clubs of Ararat and Stawell 
conducted a Students’ Discovery Tour to Cambodia as 
a positive alternative to “Schoolies’ Week”. Though only 
a small number went on the Tour 2 were students were 
from Ararat College, we hope that with the support of 
local schools that we will have a larger team this year.
The students who came from schools in Stawell and 
Ararat bonded together as Team Cambodia 2016 and 
were excellent young ambassadors for the Australia 
and did their schools proud. With the two Rotary Clubs 
they helped raise some $5000 which was allocated to 
projects in Cambodia 
1. The purchase of 10 desktops computers to establish 
a computer  class for Sre Ambel High School  
2. Library books and educational aids for Sre Ambel 
primary schools.
The team was well lead by Dr Bryan Humphreys, a 
Rotarian from East Geelong, a former school principal 
and experienced NGO development person who has 
had several years experience working with Cambodia 
NGOs. Dr Humphrey has made himself available to 
lead this year’s Tour as well.
As part of tour the students were able to glimpse a view 
of modern Cambodia and its culture which is recovering 
from genocide of the Khmer Rouge and the tensions of 
the Vietnamese occupation. Visits to the Royal Palace, 
Tuol Sleng and the Killing Fields followed by a tour of 
Siem Reap and Angkor Wat helped round a cultural,and 
historical adventure which they all enjoyed.
The Rotary Clubs of Stawell, Ararat and Maryborough 
are in the planning stages for Cambodia Team 2017 
for November and December this year for Year 12 
Students.
  

The local Rotary contacts for this year are : 
Karen McCarthy – Karen.McCarthy@rotary9780.org
Maryborough Rotary President 2017-2018
Derrick Marsden sandek44@bigpond.com  and the 
undersigned for Stawell Rotary
Harold Breitinger harold@breitinger.biz Maryborough
Rotary
Yours sincerely,
Harold Breitinger
Youth Director, Maryborough Rotary 2017-2018
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CAREERS
YEAR 10
WORK EXPERIENCE
Work Experience week is 26-30 June. All Year 10 students 
need to have organised a placement in the next couple 
of weeks to ensure all paperwork can be finalised prior to 
commencement. Forms are available from Mrs Howlett 
or reception. If you are having difficulties, please see Mrs 
Howlett asap.

GIRLS ‘DISCOVER THE WORLD OF ENGINEERING 
AND IT’ 
Do you enjoy solving problems and enjoy maths and 
science? Would you like to attend practical workshops 
and have the chance to meet current female engineering 
university students? If yes, then you are encouraged to 
attend. When: 9.45am-3.30pm, Thurs 6 July; Who: Year 
10 girls; Where: Monash University; Register: www.
monash.edu/discover-eng-it (lunch and morning tea 
provided). 

YEAR 12
EARLY ENTRY PROGRAMS
LaTrobe Aspire
Aspire is La Trobe’s early admissions program which 
rewards students who volunteer, lead and make a 
positive impact on their community. Over the past few 
years, the program has grown exponentially and is highly 
regarded in the community for recognising that students 
are more than their ATAR alone. Applications for study 
in 2018 opened on 1 June and will close on 31 August 
2017.
Students who successfully apply to La Trobe through 
the Aspire Program receive an early conditional course 
offer, minimum ATAR requirements and access to study 
support throughout Year 12.
For more information visit http://www.latrobe.edu.au/
study/aspire
ACU Early Achievers’ Program
If you regularly volunteer in your community -  through 
your school, community organisation, or cultural or 
religious group - you could be eligible for the Early 
Achievers’ Program entry into an undergraduate degree.
If successful, you’ll receive an offer as early as August 
to study, and benefit from opportunities to enhance 
your leadership and volunteering skills while at ACU. 
Applications to study in 2018 opened on 26 April and will 
close at midnight 17 July 2017. Offers released by end of 
August 2017. For more information visit http://www.acu.
edu.au/study_at_acu/pathways_And_entry_schemes/
year_12_student_entry/early_entry

SCHOLARSHIPS 
Every year thousands of dollars in scholarships is left 
unclaimed! Scholarships can be a great way to get 
some financial assistance during your studies and you 
can apply for a large number of them with just a single 

application through VTAC. It’s commonly thought that 
scholarships are only offered to students based on high 
academic results. However, there is a broad range of 
scholarships available based on a range of criteria that 
can assist with things like tuition fees, accommodation, 
study costs, or even relocation from a regional area to 
complete your studies.
If you’re completing a course application with VTAC for 
2018 study, you’re eligible to apply for scholarships! 
The following website provides some guidance for 
completing scholarship applications, including the 
types of scholarships available http://www.vtac.edu.au/
scholarships.html

OPEN DAY DATES 
It is time to begin preparations to attend University Open 
Days! It is really important that you’re familiar with the 
institutions on offer and the best way to compare them is 
to visit them. 
• AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY (ACU) - 
Sun 13 August (Melbourne); Sun 27 Aug (Ballarat)
• BOX HILL INSTITUTE - Sun 20 August (Lilydale); Sun 
27 August (Box Hill)
• DEAKIN UNIVERSITY - Sun 6 August (Warrnambool); 
Sun 20 August (Geelong); Sun 27 August (Melbourne)
• FEDERATION UNIVERSITY - Sun 27 August (Ballarat, 
Berwick and Gippsland)
• HOLMESGLEN - Thursdays - book on-line
• LA TROBE UNIVERSITY - Sun 6 August (Melbourne); 
Sun 27 August (Bendigo)
• MELBOURNE POLYTECHNIC - Sat 19 August (Preston)
• MONASH UNIVERSITY - Sat 5 August (Peninsula); 
Sun 6 August (Caulfield and Clayton); Sun 20 August 
(Parkville)
• RMIT - Sun 13 Aug (City and Bundoora)
• SWINBURNE - Sun 30 July (Hawthorn)
• UNIVERSITY OF MELBOURNE - Sun 20 August 
(Parkville)
• VICTORIA UNIVERSITY - Sun 20 August (Footscray)

OTHER DATES:
‘INSIDE MONASH’ Seminars - June 5 Medicine & 
Biomedical Science; 14 Business; Aug 15 Music, 31 
Education; 31 Science and Careers; Register: www.
monash.edu/inside-monash 
EXPERIENCE LA TROBE - Designed for Year 10-12 
students and their parents to give a taste of what it’s 
like to be a uni student for a day. Take your pick from 
interactive workshops, lectures and seminars run by 
leading academic staff. When: Bendigo 5 July. Secure 
your place now at www.latrobe.edu.au/experience-ltu
HEALTH INFORMATION SESSIONS AT DEAKIN 
UNIVERSITY - for Exercise and Sport Science, Food 
and Nutrition Sciences, Health Sciences and Nursing 
and Midwifery. 
Register: www.deakin.edu.au/health/events; Course 
Information: 1800 693 888.
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CAREERS
DISCOVER DESIGN AT SWINBURNE HOLIDAY 
PROGRAM - For students wanting to learn more about 
design careers, courses and pathways. Participants will 
develop a design portfolio, broaden their problem-solving 
and design-thinking skills and work in teams - just like 
in a real studio. Who: Year 10-12 students. When: 9am-
5pm, 11-14 July. Where: AMDC Building, Melbourne 
Design Factory, Level 5, Swinburne Hawthorn. Places 
are limited so register early at: www.swinburne.edu.
au/events/departments/health-arts-design/2017/07/
discover-design-at-swinburne.php 
MONASH SCHOOL HOLIDAY SCIENCE PRECINCT 
TOURS - If you would like a closer look at the new 
Monash science facilities and learning spaces, get a feel 
for campus life, and chat with current students, then book 
in. When: 11am - 12 noon on several days in the July 
school holidays; Register: www.monash.edu/science/
about/events.
AUSTRALIAN CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY (ACU) 
UNIVERSITY EXPERIENCE - ACU is again hosting 
‘University Experience’ days. These are an opportunity 
for Year 10-12 students to try some courses and hear 
from current students. You will be able to attend two 
workshops of your choice and visit the campus. Parents 
can join in their own session in the morning if they wish. 
Students can choose from nursing, midwifery, business, 
paramedicine, education, physiotherapy, psychology, 
public health, exercise science, theology and lots more! 
When: Melbourne campus: Tues 4 July; Ballarat campus: 
Tues 11 July; Information and bookings: www.acu.edu.
au/uni-experience.
ZOOS VICTORIA Keeper for a Day’ - Zoos Victoria is 
a place full of passionate conservationists committed to 
providing a safe place for species in the future. You can 
discover what it’s like to work at Healesville Sanctuary 
and become a Keeper for the Day. Heading behind the 
scenes, you will get a hands-on experience of what it’s 
like to work as a zoo keeper. When: 9.30am-3.30pm, July 
4, 11 & 12; Cost: $115.00; Book: 9340 2788 or see https://
www.zoo.org.au/healesville/whats-on/keeper-for-a-day. 
There is a similar program at Werribee Open Range Zoo 
- see: https://www.zoo.org.au/werribee/whats-on/keeper-
for-a-day.
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URGENT  NEED FOR HOST  FAMILIES

5 Weeks: Arriving 22nd July / Departing 27th August 2017

7 Weeks: Arriving 8th July / Departing 27th August 2017

A donation will be provided to all families and schools (amount varies  
according to length of hosting period).

CONTACT  US  TODAY

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE

P:
M:  
E: 
W:
A:

+61 8 8379 5726 
+61 401 562 768  (In case of emergency) 
info@studentsoftheworld.com.au
www.studentsoftheworld.com.au
Level 1, 458 Fullarton Road,  
Myrtle Bank SA 5064   

FRENCH STUDENTS

Students of the World is a South Australian based organisation specialising in short-term cultural 
visits.  We have been sending and receiving students from France and Italy on short-term visits to 
Australian schools for over 15 years.

We are currently in URGENT need of host families to host our upcoming 
French students. If dates below work for you and you are interested in 
hosting, please contact us for more information about how to become a 
host family. Our exchange students will be arriving soon and would love to 

have a great experience with you and your family!
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YEAR 10 CREATIVE MASTERCLASS - CAN YOU HELP?
This unique class is seeking skilled Mentors to assist students with their projects. The class runs each Monday 
10.45am - 11.30am and Wednesday 8.50am - 10.20am in the Highview College Workshop. 

The nature of the class is that students select a technology or art-based project, or a new skill to learn. They then 
find a mentor to offer guidance in their chosen skill.

Some of the tasks that we require assistance with include:
• Creating a story book for children who suffer from anxiety
• Wood carving
• Wood turning
• Architecture, 3D modelling
• Making a surf board
• 3D printing a quad copter
• Plus many other varied wood and metal projects

Mentors need to have a ‘Working with Children’ clearance. Applying for this is easy, and we can assist you. How 
much time you offer is entirely up to you. The Mentor time is given on a voluntary basis.

Please consider this unique opportunity to provide valuable assistance to the young people of our community. We 
would be delighted to welcome you to Highview College.

For further information please email tpayne@highview.vic.edu.au or phone 5459 1000.

Terry Payne
Head of Technology



Education Through Wholeness

AT HIGHVIEW  
COLLEGEContact your Saver Plus Coordinator:  

 Call or SMS your name and postcode to 1300 610 355
 or email saverplus@bsl.org.au  

Can $500 from Saver Plus assist you  
with high school costs?

Join Saver Plus and match your savings, dollar for dollar, up to $500 
for educational costs including: 
  
 
 
 
 
 

You may be eligible if you have a Health Care or Pensioner Concession Card, 
are at least 18 years old, have some regular income from work (you or your 
partner) and have a child at school or study yourself. You will need internet 
access and be contactable by email. 

•	 school uniforms and text books 
•	 computers, laptops and tablets
•	 excursions and camps 
•	 sports equipment, uniforms and lessons
•	 music tuition and instrument purchase.

Saver Plus was developed by ANZ and the Brotherhood of St Laurence and is delivered  
in your area by the Brotherhood of St Laurence.  

The program is funded by ANZ and the Australian Government.



AT HIGHVIEW  
COLLEGE

WITNESS  
THE LAYERS  
UNRAVEL

AUGUST 
17, 18 & 19



HIGHVIEW COLLEGE
School Tours 

Highview College Maryborough extends an invitation 
to join a tour of the school with our Principal. 

Come and see the Highview difference
aEducation Through Wholeness

To register for a tour please contact our 
Registrar Kay Murray  (03) 5459 1000 
or email highview@highview.vic.edu.au

The next tour 
will be held on 

Friday 
28 July

at 9.00am


